
09OCT 2018 

TO: COMO Wally Smith, DCO 
FROM: COMO Vic Connell, ASC SF 
RE: ASC-SF OCT District B&S Report 

• Bravo Zulu to our outstanding AUX Fleet Week support coordinators, 
Terry Blanchard for vessels, Kevin Sellstrom for Comms, and Michael 
Brown for shore side support.   

Our AUX Boat Crews, TCOs and shore side crew are a vital part of a 
successful Fleet Week event supporting the CG and other law 
enforcement agencies while interacting with and promoting the safety 
of the boating public over several days of activities. 

• Thanks also to DCO(e) Mary Kirkwood for recruiting and coordinating 
the several AUX volunteers who served aboard CG Cutter ASPEN as 
safety facilitators, helping to assure the safety of the many guests 
aboard. 

• The Sector SF Fleet Week guest ride coordinators did an outstanding 
job accommodating many of our AUX members’ requests for guest 
rides on cutters during Fleet Week for the 4 days:  THURS–SUN. 

Regrettably (and unusually), this year 14 of our AUX members and 
their guests receiving invites cancelled for various reasons on very 
short notice.  This is an unusually high number of last minute 
cancellations which could have accommodated the many other AUX 
who requested, but did not receive invites. 


